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A statement

The Iraqi Foreign Ministry is concerned about recent developments in Syria and calls on the international community to step up
efforts to find political solutions to the Syrian crisis and spare the region more tension and focus on combating terrorism, especially
in the wake of its defeat in Iraq and its retreat in Syria. The ministry also confirms the attitude of Iraq, which refuses to use chemical
weapons from any party and anywhere in the world, especially as the Iraqi people were victims of the use of these weapons during
the dictatorship.

Dr. Ahmed Mahjoob

Spokesperson of Ministry of Foreign Affairs 

14/4/2018
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Foreign Ministry is concerned about recent developments in Syria

The Iraqi Foreign Ministry is concerned about recent developments in Syria and calls on the international community to step up efforts to find political
solutions to the Syrian crisis

The Iraqi delegation participates in the second preparatory meeting of the Non-Aligned Conference in Baku
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